
Local Wellness Policy Meeting 
Be A 

SGhool! Wellness Champion 

Holtville Unified School District invites parents, students, 
teachers, district nurses, and community members to a meeting 
about the school wellness policy. The meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, January 15 at 12:00 PM at the Holtville 
Community Hub, located next to the Finley Elementary Office.

Ensuring healthy choices at school plays a vital role in keeping 
our children healthy and ready to learn. The school wellness 
policy helps guide our schools in creating an action plan for 
nutrition and physical activity. Parents are encouraged to share 
their thoughts and ensure the policy is effectively meeting the 
needs of our students.

The Holtville Unified School District wellness policy can be 
viewed at: https://husd.net/departments/food-services/wellness-committee/.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, you can email your 
comments regarding the wellness policy, nutrition, or physical 
activity at your school to: lchabolla@husd.net.

We look forward to your participation!




